
Seniors Housing Press Release 
  
 
After careful consideration by Council the funding application for the Senior’s Housing 
complex has been put on hold. Council recognizes that this is an important project for the 
municipality of Ignace but feels more work and due diligence of the project needs to be 
completed prior to applying so that there would be no future negative impacts to the 
taxpayers of the community. 

  


